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Important Notice Update - Road Works Prince Philip Drive 
As the community will be aware, essential road works have commenced at Prince Philip 
Drive and will be continuing throughout the next coming weeks, with the first stage of 
works being completed. 

The next stage of works will be the maintenance and installation of culverts, which will 
require full closure of the road, and is subject to the approval and gazettal publication 
in this weeks or following weekend’s paper.  

NIRC are pleased to inform the community that once culverts are installed, further 
works will continue with hard fill, Road base and completion with a 2 coat chip seal. 
This will result in the smooth transition for motorists, to the site dedicated to the Late 
Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh and will enhance visitor experience on Norfolk Island.  

Completion of works is subject to weather conditions and the arrival of Emulsion to 
complete works. Road closures and works will continue from 7.30am to 3pm weekdays. 
Road closure days will be advised on local radio. 

It is highly recommended that alternate route be used to prevent delays in travel, until 
works have been completed.  

Council thanks you for your co-operation and apologises for any inconvenience caused.  

For further information or queries please contact the Roads Office 24217 or mobile 
50884. 
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